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Action taken Report on the SSS of 2019-20 

 

Report of the SSS of the year 2019-20 was submitted to the principal. The principal shared 

the report with the IQAC members. All the IQAC members had critical discussions on the 

question wise analysis of the SSS and observations and suggestions of the students. The 

IQAC resolved the following:      

The faculties are advised to- 

 Apply more user friendly ICT tools in their teaching. 

 Implement more measures towards the personality development of the students. 

 Enhance the interactive measures in the process of teaching and learning. 

 Enhance the doubt clearing measures. 

 Enhance the online mode of teaching and make it more students friendly. 

 Implement specific online student centric co curricular and extracurricular activities. 

Few departments and Career Education Centre may arrange more motivational and career 

guidance programes. 

The departments may- 

 Implement more measures for participative and experiential learning. 

 Enhance the remedial measures for the slow learners. 

 Organize of more seminars, conferences and workshops for the students. 

The IQAC has decided to include few of the suggestions in the perspective plan of the 

following academic year. These are as follows: 

 Introduction of more Skill Development Programmes, more Value Added Courses 

and few Value Added Curses especially for girls. 

 Apply for few PG courses in Science and Social Sciences. 

 Increase in the number of reference books, journals and other infrastructure facilities. 

 


